
A physiological evaluation of people who are attempting to 
purchase a gun. 
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Why we chose this as our bill 
We chose this topic as our bill because it was a relevant topic at the time. 

Our bill is extremely important because it could save lives. People who are 
mentally ill accounted for more than 5% if gun related deaths. This could’ve been 
avoided had there been a law in place to prevent these people from obtaining a 
firearm legally. 


